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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:        #12-3-2021
Date:      12/29/2021
Subject: Awards Dinner Reservations
----------------------------------------------------------------------------
 

Saturday, January 15, 2022
Cost: $50 per person
 

The Perch Base Annual Awards Banquet is just two
weeks away! Time is running out to make your
reservations. Your last chance is the monthly
meeting, Saturday, January 8, 2022, at Dillion's.
 

Show your support to your fellow shipmates as we
will be awarding two Sailor of the Year awards and
have our Holland Club induction ceremony.
 

This year's menu choices are Ancho Chili Steak,
Rosemary Lemon Chicken, or Grilled Salmon.
 

Don't delay, get your reservations to Joe Trotter at
treasurer@perch-base.org with your name, phone
number, number attending and your menu
choice/s.
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You will be able to pay at the door with either a
check or by credit card.
 

REMEMBER: There will be a meeting at Dillon's on
Saturday, January 8, 2022 and that will be your
last chance to reserve a seat but don't wait till the
last minute, contact Joe today!
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a
response.
 


